
PSAT/
NMSQT
WHEN
October 26, 2024
7:00 am – 12:00 pm

WHERE
Hillsboro High School

Who 

2024-25 Juniors 

Why should 11th graders take 
the PSAT/NMSQT:  It is the 
qualifying test for the 
National Merit Scholarship 

REGISTRATION WINDOW: 
AUGUST 12-AUGUST 30, 2024

SEATS ARE LIMITED TO 
100  

DIRECTIONS 
FOR 
REGISTRATION:
CASH payment of $20.00 
will be accepted in the 
ATLAS office from 
August 12, 2024 to 
August 30, 2024 at 2:00 pm.

Students will be given a 
paper receipt which they will 
use as their “ticket” to enter 
the testing room on 
October 26, 2024.  
 

Questions???

Contact Dr. Susan Carter, 
Principal, ATLAS

Susan.carter@mnps.org 
Or
629-895-7746

SCAN QR FOR TEST 
PREP INFORMATION


